3/11/2019 Mail - eir-eis-comments @sitesproject.org

sites reservoir

Earl Haramaki <eharamaki@gmail.com>

Mon 1/8/2018 9:18 PM

To:EIR-EIS-Comments <eir-eis-comments@sitesproject.org>;

| am against yet another barrier to anadromous fish. California has started to remove dams. Why are we building more dams to damage
already depleted runs of salmon and steelhead? | am against this project. Please do not build this reservoir.

Earl Haramaki
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